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Inclusions: 

 

• Following Board action on Valley View Christian Church, staff and TST will work with the Church 
on the design and construction of the water service line: 

o Size of the water service line – depending on water line size, there may not be room for 
adequate easement on property identified by the Church 

o Ownership of the water service line 
o Risks to Church’s internal distribution system from higher water pressure even with a 

pressure reducing valve 
o Projected cost for design 
o Timing of design and construction 

 


